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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

UPDATE ON PRODUCT DEVELOPMENT 
 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of SSY Group Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries, 

the “Group”) is pleased to announce that the National Medical Products Administration of China has 

approved the passing of Consistency Evaluation of the Quality and Efficacy of Generic Drugs for Cefaclor 

for Suspension and Metronidazole Tablets of Shijiazhuang No. 4 Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd., a wholly-

owned subsidiary of the Company. Cefaclor for Suspension is mainly used for treatment of infections 

caused by susceptible bacteria strains, and Metronidazole Tablets is mainly used for treatment or 

prevention of infections caused by anaerobic bacteria. 

 

In addition, the Board is also pleased to announce that Stiripentol Dry Suspension of Shijiazhuang No. 4 

Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. has been included in the List of Priority Review (優先審評品種名單) of the 

National Medical Products Administration of China, being the first time for the Group’s submitted 

application being included in such kind of list and also the only domestic one of its kind being submitted 

for application in China. Stiripentol Dry Suspension is a drug for rare disease that meets the physiological 

characteristics of children, and is mainly used for treatment of severe myoclonic epilepsy in children. 

 

This announcement is a voluntary announcement made by the Company to keep the shareholders and 

potential investors informed of the latest business development of the Group. 
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